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Glen Waverley Uniting Church 
Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway, 

Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150 
9560 3580 

office@gwuc.org.au 
gwuc.org.au 

Office hours: Mon - Fri: 9am - 3.30pm 
(closed Public Holidays) 

Joanne Boldiston - Office Manager

Ministry Team 
Rev. Neil Peters - Minister of the Word 
9561 3031 - revneilpeters@gmail.com 
Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults  
0402 030 342 - alanee.h@gmail.com 
Name - Children & Families 
phone - email 
Di Paterson - Pastoral Care Worker 
0400 961 052 - dpaterson7@bigpond.com 

Account Name: Uniting Church Glen Waverley 
BSB: 033 052  Account Number: 92 2198

What’s on this week? 

Monday 27 January -  Public Holiday - Church Office closed 
8.00 pm Badminton Hall Brady Trewin 0401 029 549 

Tuesday 28 January

11.00 am UCAF Admin Space Margaret Duncan 9803 1507 
2.00 pm Incl. Community meeting Rm1 Jan Clear 9803 6820 

Wednesday 29 January

7.30 pm Church Council Rm 2 David Morgan 9560 8024 

Thursday 30 January 
7.30 pm Uniting Voices Rm 1 Office 9560 3580 
8.00 pm Badminton Hall Brady Trewin 0401 029 549 

Friday 31 January

12.00 pm Cooee Fellowship Office 9560 3580 

Saturday 1 February

10.00 am UC Playgroup Rm 2/3 Office 9560 3580 

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K L Y  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley 
Uniting Church

Welcome.  GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centered community  
that meets God and shares in that unconditional love. 

If you are new to our congregation, please say hello after the service.

Sunday 26 January - Epiphany 3 
Today’s service will be recorded 

 10am Combined Worship Rev. Neil Peters 
  incl. Back to School and Backpack Blessing 

Isaiah 9:1-4; Psalm 27:1, 4-9; 1 Corinthians 1:10-18; Matthew 4:12-23

Sunday 2 February - Epiphany 4 

 8am Contemplative Ross Mackinnon 

 9.15am Interactive - Communion Rev. Neil Peters 

 11am Traditional Rev. Neil Peters 

 1pm Indonesian Fellowship Rev. Neil Peters 

 Micah 6:1-8; Psalm 15; 1 Corinthians 1:18-31; Matthew 5:1-12
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Bring & Share Lunch 
Our first get together for 2020 will be on Sunday 2 February.   Please bring a plate to 
share.  Can regular attendees please also give some thought to a new coordinator and 
perhaps a roster system for 2020.  Enquries: Ann Wardell.

The Hub 
Will resume on Tuesday 4 February 10am - 12pm.  All are welcome to come for a 
cuppa and a chat.  Enquries: Judith Greenwood.

UCAF 
Meetings will resume once again on Tuesday 4 February.  We will meet in the 
Fellowship Area for morning tea and then afterwards in Room1/Chapel.  The guest 
speaker will be Gavin Blakemore who will speak about Mission and Ethos Partners, 
“We are Uniting”.  All are welcome.  Donations of non-perishables groceries will be for 
GWUC Welfare Committee.  Enquiries: Diana Coles.

Workshop - Forming Disciples in Mission  
Craig Mitchell is running two workshops (5 & 19 March) based on his recent doctoral 
research into faith formation and education in the Uniting Church in Australia.  The 
same event will be run at two locations in Melbourne.  The focus is on congregations 
as lifelong learning community of missional discipleship - connecting how we grow in 
faith and how we live for God’s purposes.  The research is based on visits to 13 
churches around Australia.  Lots of great examples of church learning ‘culture’, 
leadership, programs and activities and the dynamic of discipleship development. 
5 March, 10am - 3pm at Glen Waverley Uniting Church 
19 March, 10am - 3pm at Centre for Theology and Ministry 
More information and online registration can be found at:  
https://www.ucappep.org/forming-disciples-in-a-missional-church/

Some Housekeeping… 
• Don’t forget to check the letter rack (now located in the fellowship area against the 

hall wall) 
• If you would like to purchase a name tag, please put your name on the list on the 

office counter.  Cost: $10 each.

Did you know… 
… the Dream Centre in Los Angeles, USA serves 28,000 meals each month and a 
group of young adults from GWUC recently helped serve some of those meals?

A message from Warren Bartlett: Thank you for your kind thoughts and messages 
on the recent passing of my sister, Gwen Twohill. 

2020 Book Sale 
The 2020 Book Sale is on Saturday 29 February - Leap Day - so 
Leap in and help, Leap in and donate books, Leap in and buy 
some great books! 
Leap in to sign up to deliver flyers advertising the Book Sale.  We need walkers to 
letterbox 5000 flyers to homes in the local area.  The flyers will be available from 
Sunday 9 February for delivery during the week 16-22 February.  The sign-up sheet is 
on the office counter.  If you helped last year, please tick your name on the sheet to 
indicate you are able to assist again this year.  New walkers are always needed - please 
add your name to the list.  Thank you.  Enquiries: Sue Morgan.

5pm Creative Worship  
Please note the first 5pm Creative Worship for 2020 will be on Sunday 9 February.
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